To Whom it May Concern,

| write today in support of HB 2358, and in support of equitable fair pay for farm workers. There is no humane justification for the
exclusion of farm workers from overtime pay. As we have all witnessed during the pandemic, essential workers are truly that. They
deserve to be treated as such, and deserve to be paid within the same laws that dictate overtime pay for so many American
workers. Please, | urge you to support this bill and make it law. Thank you for your time.

Regards,

Gina Hennen

Tigard, OR



